
AVİM HELD A MEETING ENTITLED 'TURKISH-ARMENIAN QUESTION: IN THE 
LIGHT OF THE HEARING OF PERINÇEK v. SWITZERLAND CASE ON JANUARY 
28TH'

AVİM

Center for Eurasian Studies held a meeting on February 3rd, 2015 entitled Turkish-
Armenian Question: In The Light of the Hearing of Perinçek v. Switzerland Case on January 
28th

The meeting was moderated by Honorary President of AVİM Ret. Ambassador Ömer Engin 
Lütem. Prof. Dr. Sadi Çaycı, Şükrü Server Aya, AVİM Director Ret. Ambassador Alev Kılıç 
delivered their presentations on legal and historical dimensions as well as contemporary 
Turkish-Armenian relations.

The meeting was concluded with a Q&A session a report of the meeting will later be 
publıshed by AVİM.
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